
March 4, 1958

Union Board Meeting # 2$"

The meeting was called to order by the president, Bob Shula. The
minutes were read and approved.

Bob introduced Larry Seng, Junior Union Board representative to the
Board.

Jim is going ahead with the contract for the Benny Goodman Pop Concert.
It is scheduled for Saterday, October 25, 1958 which is the night of a
home football game and is also High School Band Day.
He also said we got a price for Louis Armstrong & His All-Stars. It
is $3,500 plus 60% of the gate.

BOB - Bob said. the extimated loss from the Glee Club Concert was $180.0o.
This, by the way, was the cost of the dinner. There was a general
discussion on why more tickets weren't sold for the Purdue Glee Club
Pop Concert. The main problem was not having a centralized place for
the ticket sales.

Bob led a general discussion oh the Miss Indiana University Pageant.
Mary Brown and Ginny were assigned to consolidate the information and
alternatives for carrying out this project.

The Board selected the new honary members which are as follows:
A. Honoray Member - Mrs. Mauer
B. Active Directors - Faculty Director - Dr. Lusk

Administration Director - Dean Shaffer
Program Co-ordinator - Jim Lyons
Director of Union Building - Mr. Jordan

SANA - Sana has a list of people who are qualified for Union Board.
There are *Wsophomores and 15 juniors eligible Applications for
Board close March 13. Jim told us to encourage students eligible to
apply to do so since this is the only way to get on the Board. Mr.
Jordan suggested sending a letter to all these people to remind them
that they are eligible.

DAVE - Applications for Photo Club are open from March 6 - 22.

The Fine Arts Festival is going fine.

MARY * The Bridge Tournament was Sunday; the results were sent into the
National Tournament.

Bowling tournament is coming alon fine; they are bowling at Valpo this
weekend.

MIKE - Mike gave the results of the Campus Sampling Service.

SANA - She reminded us of the Personnel Party to be given next Wednesday,
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at 7:30 in the Marine Room. The theme is "The Union Hour."

Mr. Jordan - A 37 foot clown valued at $1,119.0 is being donated to
the Union. It will be used for the entrance a

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ginny Sly, Secretary

Bo ula, Presiden k


